
Student Representative 

Council 

The members of the SRC from all sections of our school collaborated 

with their fellow students to select a modestly priced item that could 

be purchased for the primary campus, middle years and later years 

areas of the school. These items were purchased from funds raised 

following our successful ‘Crazy Hair & Blue Day’ held late last term. 

 The primary campus chose a new ‘easy to kick’ football, middle 

years chose a new basketball and the later years thought a new 

sandwich maker would be useful in their area! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Later Years SRC representative 

Kurtis is shown holding the new 

sandwich maker with fellow 

students Amy and Lily. 

Primary SRC representatives 

Braxton and Trai happily hold the 

football to be used for play break 

time for the primary campus 

students. 

Middle Years SRC representative 

Joshua holds the basketball his 

fellow classmates chose to 

purchase. 


